
HOG Meeting Minutes 12/16/18 

Submitted by Kristine Wilson 

Chapter 3424 Secretary 

 

The meeting came to order at 10:00 am with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

New Members and Guests – We welcomed one new member!   

Health and Welfare – Jason told us that Ronda (of Rolling with Ronda) had an accident in 

Tucson; she fractured her pelvis in 4 places and totaled her bike.  She just got out of the 

hospital and plans to continue her 50 state tour- she has done 40 states already! 

Dealership – Brad attended and talked about the HOG shopping day (after the meeting). He 

also mentioned that you should log into HOG to make sure your mileage is correct.  You can talk 

to Rick in service about your mileage if needed.   

Treasurer’s Report – Joanne Piston told us that we have a lot of money coming in and are in 

good standing.  Raffles and wrapping at PHD made the club approximately $600, of which $200 

will be used for Chinese auction items for the Annual Dinner. 

Membership – Mike Piston told us that we have 123 members for the year so far. 

Approximately half of the club has renewed for 2019. Please renew your yearly memberships!  

Please sign in at each meeting and add your beginning and end of year mileage if you haven’t 
already done so. If you would rather email him your mileage, that’s fine.  

Head Road Captain/Safety – John wasn’t at the meeting, but Kevin told us that the club 

donated $200 worth of clearance HD gear to vets because of our generosity at the last meeting 

when he mentioned it. 

Activities – Anne Marie talked about our annual dinner, which will be Saturday, January 19
th

 at 

Justin’s Tuscan Grill.  This dinner is our January meeting. She is looking for help to set up tables 

and door prizes. If anyone is planning on bringing stuff for the Chinese Auction, please get it to 

her in advance.  Set up will start between 5-5:30. 

Ladies of Harley – Terry Lynn passed around Christmas cards for the vets. Please continue to 

collect sundries and other items for our vets! 

Community Service – Karen talked about the Red Kettle bell ringing and wrapping at PHD and 

TELOC. We are invited to work TELOC n 11 from 8-11pm.  There will be free food and fun! More 

information will go out online.  Canned food drive is looking good! 

Editor – Christine mentioned that if anyone has anything to add to the newsletter, let her 

know! 



Photographer – Honeybun (Brad) told us that he will be at everything he can be to take 

pictures!  

Webmaster – Jason is putting together a slide show for the Annual and needs to replace the 

pictures in the HOG board at PHD. We are only using text alerts for ride cancellations so it will 

be inactive for the winter. If you can’t get the Google calendar through our webpage, Jason can 

assist you.   

Assistant Director – Steve thanked the club for a good year. Thanks to John Kresse for the great 

ride calendar, thanks to people for stepping up to lead rides.  He will be travelling a lot and will 

see us at the Bike Blessing next year! 

Historian – Nothing new. 

Old Business – None   

New Business – 2019 will be the last Rolling Thunder. Book your hotels now if you want to go! 

Vermont will host a Rally the 3rd week in July. The 2nd week in August there will be a Rally in 

Ellicottville, NY! That one is around 200 miles; Jason volunteered to lead or co-lead a ride to the 

rally!  

T-Shirt Bingo – Alaska was chosen with no winner.  The winner next month will take home $20!  

Pig Pot – Total was $141.00. One lucky winner took home $71.00. 

Motion to adjourn made at 10:39. 

 

 


